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Andreas Selent takes over FiltaFry Berlin 
 

 

 

© Photo: Andreas Selent (left) with partner manager Frank Hartong (right) during internal training 

 

 

From January 2019 FiltaFry Berlin will have a new franchise partner as a manager. 

Following his move from Hagen, Westphalia, to Werder in Brandenburg, Andreas Selent 

will oversee the mobile fryer service for the greater Berlin/Potsdam area. He is taking 

over the company from Thomas Weisser, who stepped down mid-2018 due to health 

reasons. 

 

 

Andreas Selent will also retain the service staff member employed up to now and is 

immediately starting out with a second FiltaFry van. “It is fantastic that I was able to join 

a franchise company that already has overcome the initial hurdles, already works well 

and all that remains is to expand”, says Andreas Selent. “Because I soon plan to almost 

completely focus on new customer acquisition and management, the search for a 

second and potentially third staff member is also in full swing.” 

 

 


